
California  Dioceses  Say
Honoring  of  Anti-Catholic
LGBTQ+  Group  Disrespects
Women Religious
Bill in the News (The Tablet): The letter from Bill Donohue,
the Catholic League’s president, said the Dodgers’ plan to
honor the Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence was “an unprovoked
assault on Catholics.”

“Don’t believe the lie that the ‘Sisters’ mean no harm,” he
said, accusing the Dodgers of “rewarding hate speech.” READ
MORE HERE
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